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Pledge: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan 

Charles, Tom Yost, Dan Grey, Dom Tarzia, Vic Gurinowitsch and Mike Sabat 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the January 2023 meeting was read by Mike Wyckoff. 

Motion was made and minutes were approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Cal Roberts provided the Treasurer’s Report for the club. Treasurer’s 

Report was approved. 

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 9 Board of Directors, 

13 Reduced Rate Members and 289 Social Members for a total of 311 out of the 350 

limit. We also have 35 Life Members, 4 Honorary and 3 Jr. for an additional 42 with total 

of 353. 

 

Four new Life Members were recognized. Thomas P. Hartig, David Montgomery, 

Thomas Murray and Gene Davis have completed the requirements for Life Membership; 

25 years as a member and 50 years of age. 

 

Mike Wyckoff had 2 new applications for membership. Nick Katich was present and 

received approval from the membership. He was welcomed as a new member by the 

President. The application from James Lewis was tabled to the March meeting. There 

will be an orientation for the new member at 9:30 on Saturday morning. 

 

In County League news, Vic Gurinowitsch and Mike Sabat reported the summer Youth 

camp is scheduled for July 23rd to the 29th. They are looking for counselors. The cost is 

$250/child and the child must complete a Hunter Safety course before the camp starts. 

The Youth Field Day in Midland is scheduled for July 15th. 

 

Dan Grey reported that Youth Archery had 16 archers at the last session. Archery will be 

on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays of the month. We have bows in small, medium and large 

sizes and all children are welcome. 

 

Dan Charles reported that Youth Shooting for ages 6-16 is continuing. Ammunition and 

rifles are supplied by the club at no charge. Parents do not have to be members for 

children to attend. Youth Shooting will be on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays of the month and 

will continue through May. 

 

Mike Sabat reported that Smallbore shooting is continuing. Regular shooting days will be 

on Wednesdays. Targets are being sent in for scoring. Anyone wanting to join should 

contact Mike Sabat or Greg Paff. One of the smallbore shooters, Rachael Sabat, in 

WPIAL competition, scored a 195 out of 200. 
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Tony McClure reported the Ladies Night had 23 ladies at the last session. Next session 

will be on February 21st.  Sessions will be on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month from 

6:45-9 PM through June. 

 

Dan Charles covered Work Day items: 

 Burning of brush piles  

 Repair Indoor Range target carriers 

Complete work on exhaust system 

 

Dan Charles reported the bridge across the creek was raised 10” to prevent future 

flooding of the clubhouse. The timber from the hillside is now in the parking lot. 

Anybody needing wood, take what you want. The parking lot will have new gravel laid 

down next week. 

 

Club jackets are available from Izzo’s Embroidery in Eastvale, PA. Stop in and place 

your order. Price is around $90. 

 

Mike Wyckoff did the first reading of a change to the By-Laws. This change requires an 

applicant to attend a General Meeting with their sponsor. The sponsor must be a member 

for at least 1 year. The new member can bring family but not guests on the property until 

they have been a member for a year. The second reading will be in March with a vote for 

approval after. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:28 PM. 


